
 
Farm Unit… 
We will be continuing our unit 
on  Farm Animals.  We will talk 

about 
which 
animals 
live on a 
farm and 
what 
their 
role is. 
 

 
Memory Verse… 
We have a new memory 
verse.  Please review this 
with your children and ask 
them what they think is 
‘right’. 
 
 
 
Letter of 
the Week… 

Valentines… 
On Wednesday, February 
14th we will be having a Valen-
tine party. 
 
We will be making Valentine 
holders.   We are asking each 
child to bring enough Valen-
tines for every student 
(there are 18). To keep it sim-
ple, we ask that you only put 
“From: (your child’s name) on 
the back.  If you leave off 
“To:” it will keep us from hav-
ing to sort them all. 
  
If you would like to send in 
special treats or treat bags 
for each child that is quite 
alright, but this is not some-
thing that is required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Year’s Enrollment… 
If you are interested in our pre-
school for next year, please let 
us know.  We will be sending pa-
perwork home soon. We are al-
ready taking calls for placement 
next year!  Contact me or the 
Church Office at 618-476-1778 
for more details. 
 
Dates to Remember…  
NO SCHOOL - February 19th 
Graduation - May 15th 
End of Year Party - May 17th 
 
Thanks so much! 
 
God Bless You! 
Ms. Sheila 
 

Snack Helpers 

“Never tire of doing what is right!!  

2 Thessalonians 3:13b 

     Zion Preschool 
                www.zionmillstadt.com/zion/preschool 

Snack Helpers: Please bring a snack for 18 students. Thanks for your help! 

 
Monday, January 29 - Walker Wake’s Pretend Birthday 

Wednesday, January 31 - Trip Pettijohn 
Friday,  February 2 - Kayla Rapp 
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